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Oak Park Fiber Project – Request for Updated Proposal 
 

 

The Village of Oak Park and School District 97 have reviewed proposals received for the Fiber Infrastructure 
RFP.  The review and evaluation of the proposals has established that there is significant cost impact to the 
implementation of the project by the stating to place fiber at the 8’ (96”) depth. 
The Village of Oak Park and School District 97 are requesting for vendors who have submitted a proposal for 
the Fiber Infrastructure project to resubmit pricing sheet and taking into account the following clarifications: 
 

1. Depth of duct for primary route construction can be 36” to 42”.  Exceptions for street crossings, 
utility coordination, and other obstacle avoidance are anticipated. 

 
2. Primary paths selected for fiber construction should avoid street front installation where possible, 

minimizing locating issues and potential damage of water and sewer lines.  Vendors are asked to 
consider alley construction as an alternative. Running lines for alley construction will be 3’ to 4’ off 
center to avoid storm drains typically placed in the center of the alley.  A route map example is 
attached for reference. 

 
Vendors are asked to resubmit the only the pricing sheet in response to this request. All other conditions 
defined in original RFP remain. Please sign and date the updated pricing proposal and email to 
fiberproject@oak-park.us by 5 PM Central Time Thursday, February 21st. 
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Company Name__________________________________ Date:____________________ 

 

Signed by:_______________________________________ 


